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Saturday May 21, 2022      Spring Valley High School  

9:00 Long Jump G & B 

  Shot Put Boys 

  Discus Girls 

  Javelin Boys 

 Pole Vault Girls 

 High Jump Girls  
10:00 Triple Jump G & B 

  Shot Put Girls 

  Discus Boys 

  Javelin Girls 

 Pole Vault Boys 

10:30 High Jump Boy 

9:30 4 x 100 Relay Girls / Boys 

9:40 4 x 800 Relay Girls / Boys 

10:10 High Hurdles Girls / Boys 

1025 100 M Girls / Boys 

10:30 1600 M Girls / Boys 

10:45 400 M Girls / Boys 

11:00 400 Hurdles Girls / Boys 

11:20 800 M Girls / Boys 

11:30 200 M Girls / Boys 

11:45 3200 M Girls / Boys 

12:10 4 x 400 Relay Girls / Boys 



 

 Welcome to the 2021-22 Track and Field Championships. The 
line-up of spring championships is always capped with excep-
tional student-athletes and coaches you are witnessing today. 
SCHSL Track and Field remains a fan favorite due to the high 
endurance and athleticism displayed by all competitors this 
weekend. Hosting  A - AAAAA Girls and Boys finals at Lower 
Richland High and Spring Valley High is becoming a much an-
ticipated event for fans and athletes alike. The Midlands wel-
come you for three days of excitement not only at the venues 
but across the area for additional family-friendly activities. 

We are excited to have a full Championship Weekend to showcase teams along with 
their schools and communities. The student-athletes representing their schools have 
not only proved to be role models and leaders, but individuals with unmatched devo-
tion for track and field. 

Speed, strength, and agility, in addition to the teamwork each athlete displays is why 
we are here today. I ask that you help me celebrate the sport and the athlete. I also 
request your support for our generous partners as they have a huge hand in making 
SCHSL Championships a reality. The 2021-22 championships are complete with indi-
viduals of all backgrounds who have a passion for athletics, academics, and most im-
portantly, student safety.  Our officials and athletic trainers are highly trained profes-
sionals on not only rules and regulations but also the importance of safety and sports-
manship. Support them as well as their craft. 

Your continued support of SCHSL events and initiatives is imperative for a successful 
academic career complete with extra-curricular activities. Track and Field remains one 
of the most popular sports across South Carolina, and we intend to grow the sport 
even more. Enjoy today and continue to show positive sportsmanship while cheering 
on your team. As a fan, you set the tone for a safe, uplifting environment and healthy 
competition. 

Be the champion our student-athletes deserve. 

  

Dr. Jerome Singleton 

Commissioner, SCHSL 

 
































